End of Year Medication Pick-Up Information

June 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian,

The end of the school year is quickly approaching! All unused medications must be picked up by the
end of the school year by an adult. Unless your child has current permission to self-carry their
medication, the school cannot allow your child to bring the medication home themselves. If you need to
make special arrangements to pick up the medication, please call the health office. Medications not
picked up, will be discarded at the close of school on Wednesday, June 26, 2019.

Important Information to keep in mind for next school year:

¢ New medication forms for both prescription and over-the-counter (OTC) medications must be
signed every year by a health care provider and parent/guardian.

e Medication forms are available on the Bedford Central School District website or may be
obtained from the school health office.

e Medication must remain in the properly labeled pharmacy or original OTC container.

e The parent/guardian is responsible to have the medication delivered directly to the school in a
properly labeled original container by an adult.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Barbara Ingralde
Barbara Ingraldi, RN, MSN
Fox Lane Middle School Nurse

Bingraldil938@bcsdny.org

Tel: 914-241-6131

Fax: 914-864-3413



